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People Directorate 
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Email: OPCC@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 
 

  
12th March 2021 

  
Re: Domestic Violence and Abuse Support Service Contract – Warwickshire OPCC Funding 
 
Dear Rachel, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 11th March 2021. I am pleased to confirm the commitment of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner (PCC) to the continued commissioning of Domestic Violence & Abuse support 
services jointly with Warwickshire County Council and in particular: 
 

1. The commitment to a new contract for the aforementioned services commencing 1st October 
2021, initially for 5 years with a 2-year optional extension (subject to performance and 
agreement by commissioners). 

 
2. The commitment to the provision of £125,000 in PCC funding per annum for the length of the 

aforementioned contract. 
 
Thank you for the kind offer to continue the involvement of my office in the contract performance 
management reviews with the new provider. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Polly Reed 
Chief Executive 
 
Telephone: 01926 412322 
E-mail: polly.reed@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 
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